
	

 
 

UNEMPLOYMENT INSURANCE 

 

We are currently awaiting Federal legislation that will impact, among other 
areas, unemployment insurance coverage.  In the meantime, the Illinois 
Department of Employment Security (the state agency that oversees this 
program) has recently adopted some emergency rules to address many of 
the issues that are being raised by the Covid-19 virus.  Here is the link to 
the IDES page that is devoted to Covid-19 
issues:  https://www2.illinois.gov/ides/Pages/COVID-19-and-
Unemployment-Benefits.aspx.  If, after reviewing this information, you have 
further questions, please email or call me.  

As soon as the Federal legislation is passed and signed into law – 
presumably sometime today - I will get back to you on how this legislation 
may alter the unemployment insurance landscape. 

Of course, if you have any questions, please email me or call my office - 
312-857-0100 - or my cell - 312-391-0100. 

 

Kenneth A. Henry 
Attorney at Law 

 

	

	


